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September 25, 2007

 

FCC

Federal Communications Commission

445 12th Street, SW Room TW-B204

Washington, DC 20554

 

 

Dear FCC:

 

 To whom it may concern,

I have been a sirius subscriber for two years now, and the entire time, I

have enjoyed superior programing to FM and AM radio. When I learned of the

prospect of Sirius and XM merging, I became quite excited. I am a fan of

the programing on both services, but I don't want to have an array of

devices on my dashboard. If the proposed merger is granted, than my

personal problem is solved. My personal needs aside, I also feel that this

merger will be better for the radio industry as a whole. With one service

offering the best of digital programing, the FM and AM markets, as well as

Digital media players, are forced to offer more content to their

customers. The claims of the NAB that the merger would creat a monopoly

are outragous. The simple fact is, that when I am listening to my Sirius

radio, I am not listening to my FM radio, AM radio, iPod, or any other

media device. No one can deny that that is the essence of compitition.

     Please take into consideration my (and a majority of Sirius

subscribers) concerns about this merger, and allow it to happen. The radio

listening public will benifit in the long run.

 

Sincerely,

 

 

David W. Carmichael Jr.

813-713-3503

 




